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On behalf of the management and

staff of the Pharmacy Council of

Nigeria, I warmly welcome all our

stakeholders to this month of

November. As we are closing in on

the end of the year, I charge us all to

remain steadfast in our efforts to

deliver quality pharmaceutical

services while remaining relentless

in uplifting our noble profession and our nation, Nigeria. 

 We are profoundly grateful for your unwavering support and

collaboration, which has been instrumental in strengthening our shared

mission to uphold the highest standards in pharmaceutical regulation.   

With your partnership, we are confident in our capacity to meet the

evolving challenges of our industry and to drive impactful, lasting

improvements in healthcare across Nigeria



EDUCATION & TRAINING

Month under review
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PHARMACY PRACTICE
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INSPECTION, MONITORING, AND
QUALITY ASSURANCE (IM&QA)

DEPARTMENT

HUMAN RESOURCES
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World Pharmacy Technician Day Celebrations: PCN at the RFPTN First
National Conference



REGISTRAR’S ENGAGEMENT WITH PCN MANAGEMENT STAFF



I look forward to meeting and discussing with Pharmacist

colleagues during the town hall meeting of the  forthcoming PSN

National Conference in Uyo.  I wish all participating colleagues

journey mercies, and successful deliberations and elections. 
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The team from USAID-funded PQM+ Program visited the Registrar on

Friday, 28th of October, 2024 to discuss potential support in

strengthening the Council's data management systems


